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      “Choosing to learn. Growing Success”    

 
 

Tuesday 29th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may be aware, year 4 participate in the national multiplication tables check in June 

this year.   

We would like to invite you along to a parent session on Tuesday 6th May at 2:45pm to let you 

know more details about the check and how you can support your child at home to learn their 

multiplication tables. The session will be led by our Maths Lead Mr. Crisp. 

The session will take place in the Key Stage One hall, please enter via the fire exit in the front 

playground, where a member of staff will be there to greet you.  

We will also send out an ’Information for Parents’ Leaflet after the session for any parents 

that cannot attend.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Yilmaz 
Headteacher  
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